PUBLIC NOTICE
Request for Proposal/Qualifications
McCordsville Police Headquarters

In accordance with IC 5-23-5 (“BOT Statute”), the Town Council of the Town of McCordsville Indiana
(“Town”), invites any and all qualified parties to submit proposals and statements of qualifications
(“Proposals”) to scope, design, build, operate, and transfer to Town a new police headquarters pursuant to
a build-operate-transfer agreement executed by and between the selected developer and the Town in
accordance with the BOT Statute. A complete copy of the Request for Proposals/Qualifications is available
at the McCordsville Town Hall, and may be obtained through a request emailed to Timothy Gropp, Town
Manager, at tgropp@mccordsville.org.

Proposals must be submitted in .pdf form via email to Timothy Gropp, Town Manager, at
tgropp@mccordsville.org, by not later than 4:00 p.m. EST on October 7, 2022.
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